From:

Sent: 20 December 2018 08:51
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan

Sirs

| object to the area around Ganzell Lane, Dursley being included in the Emerging Strategy Paper. Planning
permission for this area was previously refused as it was to close to an Area of Outstanding Natural
Beauty. This hasn’t changed.

I’'m sure if 80 houses are agreed (on a waterlogged field ), further planning applications would soon be
submitted.

This area is the wrong side of Dursley. We do not need more congestion through the town. Any building
should be nearer to Cam and the A38 where there is easier access to the railway station, routes to

Gloucester, Cheltenham, Bristol and the M5 motorway.

It is difficult now to get from Byron Road onto Whiteway Hill. More cars from homes would be dangerous,
not to mention lorries and large vehicles whilst the building is going on.

What we need in Dursley is more car parking ( have you tried to park in the town centre?) , and
employment. not more houses making Dursley more of a commuter belt than it is now.

| hope you take these comments into consideration.

Yours sincerely

PS Please send a receipt that you have received this message.



